
 

 

9th July 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

5PS Macmillan Fundraising Bake Sale 
 
In a few weeks’ time I will be taking part in a marathon hike across the Peak District – 26 miles, 

in this heat!! (I was hoping for the reliable British summer drizzle!)  
 

The hike is all about raising money for Macmillan Cancer Support. This wonderful charity does 
amazing work to support people who are suffering from cancer and their families. In order to 
help raise money for this great cause, 5PS will be holding a bake sale. So, I’m calling on my army 

of 27 amateur bakers to rustle up a range of delightful treats! 
 
Time to get baking! Cakes, biscuits, flapjacks, cookies, scones – any sweet and tasty treats will 

be welcome! We will be holding the bake sale in the playground after school on Monday 16th 
July.  
 

Please note that your child will running the stall during home time, so they will finish a bit later 
than normal – no later than 3:45pm. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
Paul Salisbury 

Year 5 Teacher 

 


